
DECK THE PALMS  
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8TH  

 

Our tropical themed winter concert, Deck the Palms is fast 

approaching! There will be two performances:  

 
Afternoon Performance: Thursday, December 8th at 1:15pm 
Evening Performance: Thursday, December 8th at 6:30 pm 

 
We have approximately 240 families in our school. The Fire Marshall regulates how many 

people can be in the gym at a given time, and due to this regulation, we must limit the 
seating to FOUR tickets per family!  Tickets will be given out on a first come first served 
basis, so please get your ticket requests into the office as quickly as possible!  Your tickets 

will come home with your youngest or only child on Monday, December 5th.  Families who 
find they are unable to attend on the day of the concert are asked to call or email the school 

so the ticket(s) can be re-deployed immediately. 
 
Your family will only receive ticket priority for one performance.  We request that you and 

your family remain in attendance for the entire show.  Siblings may attend, but require a 
ticket.   Tickets for all performances will be collected at the door, admittance will not be 

granted without a ticket. 
 
Rock Star Parking and Front Row Seat raffle will be available for all performances. 

This is your chance to win 2 front row seats and reserved parking for the show you are 
attending.  If you would like to have your name entered in the draw, cost is $5.00 per 

family.    Draw will be held on Monday, December 5th and families will be notified after 
lunch.     
 

Please complete the ticket request form below and return it, to your youngest or only child’s 
teacher or to the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our Deck the Palms concert. 

 

Mrs. Sanderson and the staff of Strawberry Vale 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Deck the Palms Ticket Request 

Child’s name (please print) ________________________ Family Name: ________________________ 

Teacher/Division_______________________________ 

Phone number: ____________________ (for us to reach you if there are any last minute tickets available.) 

 
We would like the following tickets:  
(please indicate the number of tickets you wish , maximum FOUR per family). 

______  tickets for the 1:15 pm performance Thursday, December 8th 
______  tickets for the 6:30 pm performance Thursday, December 8th  
 
______ Entry for the Rock Star Parking/VIP Seating $5.00  $ _________ 
 

***Please make all cheques payable to Strawberry Vale School*** 

 

 
If there are extra tickets we would like (please indicate the number requested): 
____ for the 1:15 pm performance on Thursday, December 8th   

____ for the 6:30 pm performance on Thursday, December 8th  
 
 
_____ Unfortunately, we will not be attending any of the performances. 
 

 
Please return only one request form with your youngest or only child…thank you. 


